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20 May 2020 
 
 
Dear  
 
Application to Vary the Terms or Conditions of a Waste Management License 
 
I am writing to apply for a variation to the terms and conditions of Waste Management License 
WML001, issued by the Department of Environment in December 2013. The variation is to include 
the provision for receiving and processing waste seaweeds. 
 
The proposed activities include the deposition and treatment of biodegradable municipal garden 
and parks waste. Seasonal beach cleansing operations undertaken by GHE Highways result in 
some wastes which are unsuitable for composting under WML003. It would therefore be 
preferable to treat stranded wrack wastes entirely separately at the La Collette Reclamation Site. 
The treatment has the additional advantage of resulting in an engineering material to be used at 
the reclamation site. Increased financial obligations, training, supervision or management are not 
required of the license holder as a result of this variation.  
 
The enclosed application document should be considered supplementary to the existing working 
plan and contains: 

- Drawings of cell design 
- Details of drainage infrastructure 
- Acceptance criteria 
- Method statements 
- Pollution considerations 
- Environmental risk assessments 

 
The activities are not considered to have any appreciable adverse effect on the environment when 
all control measures are utilised as described. This is demonstrated by the results of water quality 
monitoring which are summarised in the application. 
 
If you have any queries or wish to discuss this application please contact myself or our 
Compliance Manager. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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